
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
29 June 2023            

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year Two trip to Paulton’s Park - Reminder 
 

We are all very much looking forward to our end of year trip to Paulton's Park 

on Tuesday 4 July.  

 

Please can all children be in school at 7.45 am, so that we can register them and 

promptly leave at 8am. We are aiming to arrive back at approximately 5pm, if 

this changes we will let you know asap. 

 

Please see below important reminders. The original letter sent to you on 4/5 can 

also be found on our website https://grange-

inf.swindon.sch.uk/downloads/grangeInfantSchool/Paultons_Park_Trip_Letter_

26423.pdf 

 

Suncream - Please make sure that your child has sun cream applied before 

coming to school. They may then bring this with them to reapply, as long as they 

can do this themselves. 

 

Clothing - Sensible shoes will be extremely important for the trip, trainers are 

ideal as we will be doing lots of walking. School uniform to be worn and every 

child MUST have a hat. 

 

Food & Drink - All children need to carry their own lunch and any snacks they 

will need, preferably in a small backpack. If you have requested a school packed 

lunch, these can be added to their bags. They will need plenty to drink (nothing 

fizzy or milk based) at least 2 bottles. We would prefer it if they could bring 

refillable water bottles so that we can take advantage of the refillable water 

stations should we need to. 

 

Travel Sickness - If your child gets travel sick, please ensure they have their 

travel sickness tablet before coming to school. Tablets for the return journey 

should be handed to the class teacher, in a named envelope with instructions for 

administering. 
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Please make sure everything that you send with your child is named. 

 

Finally, to put minds at ease, we are aware that some children may not want to 

go on all the rides. This is absolutely fine, and they won’t be pressured to do so. 

We are planning to stay together in classes which will allow children to choose 

what they do or do not want to go on. 

 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to ask. 

 

Many thanks 

The Year 2 Team 
 


